
 

Monday, 27 Onerahtókha/April 2009 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
In – Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., Mike Bush, John Dee Delormier, Martin Leborgne, Rhonda Kirby, 
Kenneth McComber, Johnny Montour, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Peter Paul. 
 
Also present: OCC Chief of Staff Michael O’Brien, Executive Director Alana Goodleaf-Rice, 
Director of Legal Services Marylee Armstrong. 
 
Out – Warren Lahache (vacation), Marvin (Melvin) Zacharie (vacation). 
 
Housekeeping: 
  
Hydro Letter Follow-Up 
Presence of Lanny Jacobs. Discussion took place regarding the progress of the lease agreement 
against Hydro Quebec re: outstanding payment. 
 
MCED: Mohawk Council Executive Directive: Multi-Dwelling Phase II Loan 
Renewal 
Follow up from previous Council meeting (April 20, 2009). $273,427.1, five year term with Caisse 
Populaire Kahnawá:ke. Passed unanimously 
 
The following agenda items were discussed: 
  
Update: Kahnawá:ke Summer Student Employment Program Funding Request 
Presence of Ryan Rice, Kehente Doxtater. No further funding request will be presented. 
Recommended action: meet with Tewa and Education for strategic planning.  
 
RFD: Amendment to Tri-Partite Agreement (MCK, MTQ and JCCBI) 
Presence of Dennis Diabo. Deferred pending more discussion. All parties will be notified of this 
immediately. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10 am. 
 
 


